
07/07/2021 

MR Dean Linden 
27 Stpauls RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
dean_hyg@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Please do not let this go through. DA2021/0680
A development in this area for a child care centre is totally not wanted or safe.
The traffic in the street and surrounding streets are already dangerous 
A cyclist was badly injured only three weeks ago at the round about out side the same 
proposed development. (he may of been killed) .I do not know the out come.
Please stop this development there are just to many safety concerns with a child care centre in 
this area. There is no parking now so where would all those mums and dads park for pick up 
and drop off
Already so many cars and trucks use this road at Bangaroo.
We do not want anymore vehicle accidents or a child death to happen on this narrow, busy and 
dangerous road.
NO CHILD CARE CENTRE PLEASE!

Sent: 7/07/2021 4:13:23 PM
Subject: Online Submission


